

From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/30/2010 4:08:38 PM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

Yes, esp with the syntax errors

-----Original Message-----

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2010 4:07 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE:

Interesting.

-----Original Message-----

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2010 4:02 PM
To: Clanon, Paul
Subject: FW:

Heads up. This still may be ok. Left a meeting with GE Radback a half hour ago and they want a simple decision in November and a letter agreement with us to extend their walk away from Dec 19 to March 31. They are ok with that. Without the prepay, it means GE will need to find the financing or the deal will collapse in March. Of course, by then, it won't be either your or my problem because I'm not bring this deal back again.

-----Original Message-----

From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2010 3:58 PM
To: Wan, Fong
Cc: Monardi, Marino
Subject: RE:

Then GE will need to do the deal on their own somehow.

-----Original Message-----

From: Wan, Fong
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2010 3:58 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: Monardi, Marino
Subject: RE:

Kent said no!

-----Original Message-----

From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2010 3:06 PM
To: Wan, Fong
Subject: Re:

If we don't do a prepay then the deal is dead.

----- Original Message -----

From: Wan, Fong

To: Cherry, Brian K

Sent: Thu Sep 30 15:05:39 2010

Subject: Re:

I have a call with kent at 3:45.

----- Original Message -----

From: Cherry, Brian K

To: Wan, Fong

Sent: Thu Sep 30 14:38:14 2010

Please get approval on the pre-pay from Kent.